
 

 

24 March 2018 

Report from the Exhibition Supply Chair, Nick Stewart. 

First, my hearty thanks to Susan Boyce, the 8 year veteran, for her 

advise and assistance.   

Second, my thanks to Lois Rose and Wayne Messer, for their 

information and assistance as I get started into a new adventure.  They 

really have it together and are willing to share it.  By being able to see 

the whole picture, it is much easier to fulfill my part correctly.     

As of this date I have received and processed 23 orders for a total of 

$1,037, incoming checks.   

I’ve encountered very little difficulty, as the process isn’t that hard to 

accomplish.   

I have an average of 2.95 days turnaround of orders-in to orders-out.     

I was in Seattle for a week of this time, though.     

Respectfully submitted,  

Nick Stewart    


